

PTA Newsletter

UPDATES:

The hair braiding evening was a smashing success. It was great to see some amazing hair-dos around school! But wait, there's more! Adults, get ready to deck the halls at our upcoming Christmas Wreath making evening in December.

Our "Snack Stops" on Fridays have been really popular after a hectic week! And a sweet surprise: our Krispy Kreme sale made a whopping £175 profit. You guys really love your donuts! Thanks for being the icing on the cake and supporting our school!

HOW YOU CAN HELP

We will need all hands on deck for the Christmas Fair! Please let your class rep know if you can help on Fair Day.

Donations such as bottles, Christmas chocolates and unwanted soft toys will be collected on our DONATION DAYS leading up to the Christmas Fair. Each class will also be collecting towards a class hamper that will be included in the Christmas Raffle – more details to follow.

We thank you in advance for anything you can give!

Please continue to use Easy Fundraising and the clothes bank near the school car park.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Donation Days - 10th & 17th

Nov

Christmas Fair - 24th Nov

Kids craft stall - 8th Dec

Wreath workshop - 8th Dec

Christmas Disco - 15th Dec

AFTER SCHOOL SNACK STOP

Look out for our different snack stops which will run on some Fridays after school!

Reminders!

- book your place on the Wreath making workshop
- save your unwanted teddies
- Bottles & Chocolate donations
- Hamper donations